July 10, 1990

Hr. Alexander Wailgart
2337 Harrison Strest

Oakland, California 94612

Dear Mr. Wellgart:

It was a pleasure meeting you and having an opportunity to review
your dictionary index. Since we are always searching for methods
to increase student interest in developing good dictionary habics,
I was excited to have a chance to see what you are doing.

It seems to ma that given ressonable pricing, these dictionaries
would be an excellent addition to any educational program.

I am looking forward to seeing them available for school use.

Sincerely,

L,arouw M—v
Donna Taigen

Principal

Elernentary Jurikes High
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